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September OSHC BAKE SALE

FAMILY & PARENT CONTRIBUTION

During the upcoming Vacation Care, OSHC is
holding a ‘Charity Bake Sale’. On the last
Friday of the 2-week period, children will

have the option to buy an array of foods such
as muffins, cookies, brownies, jam & cream

scones, fairy bread, flavoured milk and more.
Children can spend a maximum amount of

$10 and all money raised will be going
towards the charity, ‘Kick Start 4 Kids’.
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On Friday the 13th of September,
there is a school disco being held

in the Denison Centre. If your
child is attending the disco, you
will need to inform us so that we

can ensure we drop off and/or
pick up your child safely and they

are accounted for.  
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Reminder to new and
existing families that

any cancellations need
to be made one week
prior for your account

not to be charged.
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Reminder that the vacation care forms are out and
are due Friday the 13th of September - Week 8.

Please make sure all changes to bookings are done
before this date otherwise you will be charged.

We appreciate your feedback and look forward to hearing from you on how we
can enhance and support your child's experience while they are in our care. If

you have any preferences for experiences and activities, including community
service, outdoor adventures, or artistic projects, please let us know. Please let us
know about any unique occasions or cultural holidays that are significant to your
family so that we can include them in our programming. Your input will help us
organize our monthly programs so that your child has a meaningful experience. 

When submitting forms to
OSHC, kindly send them directly

to the OSHC email instead of
using Audiri. Messages sent to
Audiri for OSHC purposes will

not reach us. In future this may
hinder your children’s bookings. 


